
NEWSLETTER

Praise the Lord! First and foremost
we want to give God all the glory
and honor for giving us an
opportunity to serve the people here
in St. Kitts! We arrived here in St.
Kitts on Sept 21st, and had our first
church service Sunday, Sept. 22nd.
Bro. Shirley introduced us to the
church and we had the honor to
meet the Presbyter, Pastor Barttlette
from Nevis. In this service, Pastor
Barttlette introduced us as their new
Pastor of the UPC Taylor’s Range! 
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UPC TAYLOR’S RANGE

The church here in St. Kitts has been without a Pastor since
last year, after the passing of the long time Pastor Williams.
Whom served as the Pastor for the past 45 years! So, we
was both amazed and honred at this anouncement!!



ST. MAARTEN

Cashapp:
$crystalfinnie

BIBLE STUDY
SEMINIR CLASS

On Tuesday, Sept. 24th, We started
Bible Study Seminar Class. We had a
good attendance for the first class.

CARRIBBEAN CONFERENCE 2024

WANT TO GIVE:

On Oct. 13th, we got to meet members
of the Nevis churches. They presented
us with beautiful gifts!  A delicious
lunch was served, and we had great
fellowship together!

SUNDAY
FELLOWSHIP WITH
NEVIS

The Caribbean Conference was so amazing!!
We was so excited to get to be a part of it! And
very honored to be announced as a Delegate
for St. Kitts among the other Caribbean
Delegates! We meet so many wonderful
people of God from all over the Caribbean
Islands, including seeing our friends from
Antigua that we meet on our first Missions trip!

We heard the Word preached in English,
French, and Spanish—at the same time!! We
truly serve ONE God, and His Word is truly
ONE message and His church truly is ONE
body!! Glory to God in the Highest!!
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